
        SHRINE OF ST. ANNE FOR MOTHERS  

      515 South Main St.,Waterbury, CT 
 


   CELEBRATION OF THE EUCHARIST 

    IN THE CHAPEL  
 

MONDAY, WEDNESDAY & THURSDAY 

9:00AM - BILINGUAL 
 

TUESDAY 

9:00am - English 

             
 

                             515 South Main St. Waterbury, CT 06706  

                              Office: 203-756-4439   Fax: 203-754-3244      

                       Office Hours:  Monday - Friday  9:00AM to 4:00PM    

    Email: parishoffice@allsaintswtby.org   Web page: www.allsaintswtby.org 

We welcome all who visit and those who celebrate 
the Eucharist weekly at our churches. Would you 
like to become part of our parish family?  
 

Please complete a registration form available in the 
church or office and return to the office or by mail 
to: 

 
                    All Saints -Todos los Santos Parish 
                515 S Main St. Waterbury, CT 06706 

 

           ADORATION & CONFESSION     

        OUR LADY OF LOURDES CHURCH 

           Every Wednesday at 5:30  
 

   

   Bob: 203-573-0032   

   Josefina Luis: 203-597-1601  

    or 203-217-2916  

Reverend Diego A. Jiménez, Pastor  

Rev. John R. Mariano & Rev. Hector M. Rangel; Parochial Vicars & Rev. Ronald Ferraro (Senior) 
 

Deacons: Alex López, Edwin López, Angelo Moriello & Gus LeBlanc (Senior) 

OUR LADY OF LOURDES CHURCH 

309 South Main St.,Waterbury, CT   
 
    

CELEBRATION OF THE EUCHARIST  

Every second Saturday of the month  

 Mass is celebrated in English & Italian  

    SATURDAY       SUNDAY 

         4:00PM (English)         9:00AM (English) 

               

           MONDAY - SATURDAY   

    8:00AM (English) 
 

TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY & THURSDAY 

6:30PM (Spanish) 

 CONFESSION EVERY SATURDAY AT 3:00PM  AND 

EVERY WEDNESDAY AT 5:30PM 

Sacred Heart-Sagrado Corazon Church 

      13 Wolcott St., Waterbury, CT 




CELEBRATION OF THE EUCHARIST 

 SATURDAY     SUNDAY 

  6:00PM (Spanish)      8:30am (Spanish) 

            12:30pm (Spanish) 

mailto:parishoffice@allsaintswtby.org


Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                           July 7, 2019            

                St. Anne Chapel Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, July 8 
9:00 am    
Tuesday, July  9 - St. Augustine Zhao Rong, Priest, & Companions  
9:00 am   
    
Wednesday, July 10  
9:00 am    
 
Thursday, July 11 - St. Benedict, Abbott  
9:00 am     

            Our Lady of Lourdes Mass Intentions 
 
Saturday, July 6 - St, Maria Goretti  
4:00 pm  William & Carmella Casey req by Family  
 
Sunday, July 7  
9:00 am  Lorenzo Vigliotti req by wife Maria & Family 
               Eugene & Margaret LaPrade and  
               Laurent & Georgina Michaud req by Brent & Jean Laprade 
 
Monday,  July 8   
8:00 am   Sandra Plourde  
 
Tuesday, July 9 - St. Augustine Zhao Rong, Priest, & Companions   
8:00 am   The Shepard Family req by JoAnn Devino  
6:30 pm   Jose Antonio Olivera Cumpleaños req by Familia  
  
Wednesday, July 10  
8:00 am   All Saints Parish Family 
6:30 pm   Manuel Santiago req by Esther Santiago & Daughter 
 
Thursday, July11 - St. Benedict, Abbott  
8:00 am   Julie, Mary & Michael Izzi req by Albert Izzi  
6:30 pm   Jose Acevedo Jr. req by Family  
   
Friday, July 12   
8:00 am   A Special Intention req by a Parishioner   
 
Saturday, July 13 - St. Henry  
8:00 am   Francesco Orsini req by wife Ellen  
4:00 pm   Earl R. & Lorraine Fenwick and EJ Fenwick req by Family 
 
Sunday, July 14 
9:00 am  Maria & Ernest Panaccione req by Daughters  
               Deborah Tedford req by Claire LeBlanc  

Vocation reflection - 14th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
 

The harvest is rich, but the workers are few. Ask the 
harvest master to send workers into the harvest. Pray for 
Vocations! The Lord said “I am sending you like lambs 
among wolves”.  
If you or someone you know is being called as a master of 
the harvest, call Fr. Michael Casey, Director of Vocations, 
Pastoral Center, Tel. 860- 761-7456, e-mail 
vocations@aohct.org or  visit the web at 
www.hartfordpriest.com.  

Pope Francis Prayer Intention for July 2019 
 
 

Universal: The Integrity of Justice 
That those who administer justice may work with                                   
integrity, and that the injustice which 
prevails in the world may not have the last word. 

  Sacred Heart -Sagrado Corazón Mass Intentions 
 

Saturday, July 6 -  Sta.Maria Goretti  
6:00 pm   ꝉ Luis Cardona (1er anniv.), pet de sus primos 
         ꝉ Manuel Desousa, pet Mercedes Desousa                                                                                                                             
Sunday, July 7  
8:30 am    ꝉ José Loja & Manuel Guamán, pet de su nieta y sobrina 
12:30 pm  ꝉ Rosario Ortiz (1er anniv), pet de su familia 
 
Saturday, July 13   
6:00 pm    Intención especial para Grace Marie Velazquez pet de   
   familia Velazquez 
    
Sunday, July 14 
8:30 am   ꝉ Juan Cruz Torres y Emigdio Cruz Cardona, pet de   
                   Eva Hernández 
12:30 pm  ꝉ Luis Irizarry Jr.  pet de David & Kimberly Rivera 

EVERYDAY STEWARDSHIP - RECOGNIZE GOD IN YOUR 
ORDINARY MOMENTS 
  
If you had $100 to give away, to whom would you give it?              
Perhaps you would choose someone you love. How about 
someone on the street at a corner stoplight? You could really 
make someone's day if you gave it to them as a tip after a    
modestly priced meal. There are so many possibilities. No  
matter to whom you give the $100, you are certainly being 
generous. No one can debate that.  
  
Let's say you have narrowed it down to two different people. 
You know both of these people, and you suspect each person 
would be equally grateful. Does it make a difference who you 
give the money to in the end? What if I told you that one of the 
individuals just got a big raise at work, and the other person is 
at risk of having their water turned off because they have been 
late paying their bill. Does it make a difference now? 
  
Discernment should always be an important part of any good 
steward's way of life. If we give simply for the sake of giving, 
that may not always be the best use of our gifts. In order to 
gain the most fruit from the seeds we plant, we must plant 
wisely. All we have been given has value, and we need be good 
caretakers of it all. If you ever do find yourself with $100 to 
spare, be sure to carefully consider all the options and make 
the wiser choice. In the meantime, pray for wisdom and reflect 
on how to best use all you have been given for the sake of the 
Kingdom of God. 
  
- Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS  



   St. Vincent DePaul Sandwich Project  
 

 

Next Sunday, July 14th volunteers will be collecting 
prepared and bagged sandwiches for the St. Vincent 
DePaul Shelter. 
 

At Sacred Heart Church:  From 7:45-8:30am 
At Our Lady of Lourdes Church: From 8:30 -9:00am   
 

THE WEEK AHEAD…                   
 

Tuesday, July 9 
 10:00am  Rosary Prayer Group & Adoration - PC 
 7:00pm   Ultreya Meeting  
 

 Wednesday, July 10 
 7:00pm  Juan XXIII Meeting 

 

Thursday, July 11 
 7:00pm  Prayer Group/Circulo de Oración (Spanish) 
 7:00pm  Mujeres en Mision - PC 

THE SOCIAL ACTION COMMITTEE OF ALL SAINTS PARISH 

NON PERISHABLE FOOD COLLECTION 
 

Next weekend, July 13 & 14  is our monthly non               

perishable food collection that benefits St. Vincent  

DePaul Shelter & Soup Kitchen.        
 

Donations can be left in the designated collection box 

at Our Lady of Lourdes and Sacred Heart 

Church. If you have any questions, please 

contact: Norm at 203-755-5754 or               

Francine at 203-560-0269.                

Thank you kindly for your support!  

Office for Catholic Social Justice Ministry  
Archdiocese of Hartford 

 

Arturo Iriarte will be available for consultations 
and / or concerns that parishioners may have on 
topics such as: immigration, legal situations, work, 
driver's license, DACA, scholarships for young people, 
and other social issues. 
 

Mr. Iriarte will meet with those interested on the 
first Wednesday of each month by appointment by 
calling 203-464-9337 or the parish office at                
203-756-4439. You are encouraged to take advantage 
of this opportunity which is of great benefit to your 
social wellbeing. 

Courage and EnCourage                        
Support Groups 

 

Courage: Tues. July 16th at 7 p.m. 
EnCourage: Wed. July 17th at 7 p.m. 
 

Courage International is a Catholic network of                     
confidential support groups for men and women who 
experience same-sex attraction and seek to live 
chaste lives in Christ. Courage International also                      
sponsors separate confidential support groups (called 
“EnCourage”) for those who seek to gain greater         
understanding and acceptance of their loved-one’s 
same-sex attraction, while honoring chastity.                        
For meeting locations and additional information,              
contact Fr. Robert Landback, Chaplain at                              
203-265-0961 X2 or aohctcourage@gmail.com.                 
The website for Courage International is                          
couragerc.org.  

Mohegan Sun Casino Bus Trip 
To benefit all saints-todos los santos parish 

                     Saturday, July 20 
 
 

Tickets are $40 per person includes a $15 meal voucher 
and one $15 free bet 

 

Bus departs at 12noon from Hamilton Avenue                       
commuter lot in Waterbury and leaves the casino at 
7:30pm 

 

Tickets available in the parish office.  Please make 
checks payable to: all saints parish 

“Dignity of Life” Seminar 
 

The Parish of St. Basil the Great along with The Catholic 
Cemetery Association will be hosting a presentation              
focused on educating our Parish families about the                  
challenges facing practically every family: Maintaining 
the dignity of life during end-of-life decisions.                              
The Catholic Cemeteries Association will conduct the                
Seminar with the assistance of an Elder Care Attorney, 
and Funeral Director. They will answer questions on how 
to manage these elements of the golden years.  All are 
welcome to attend.  The seminar should take about an 
hour and 30 minutes.  Refreshments will be served. 
 

These sessions will be offered in the Fr. Shea Hall                  
located at St. Pius X Church 517 Woodtick Rd, Wolcott, 

at 2:00 PM and at 6:00 PM on Wednesday, July 
10th 2019.  To register please call Lisa in the parish                 

office 203 879-2544. 

All Saints-Todos los Santos Parish 
is once again having a T-shirt 
sale. 
 

Please see a volunteer after each 
Mass to place your order.  

 

Crew neck:  $12 each in size S-M-L-XL 

            $15 each in size 2XL-3XL-4XL 

Youth size: $12 each in S-M-L  

V-neck:     $15 each in S-M-L-XL 

       $18 each in 2XL-3XL-4XL 
 

Order forms available in the office. 

For more information call Esther Rivera at                 

203-560-1262 or the office at 203-756-4439 



Intención del Papa Francisco para Julio 2019 
 

Universal: La integridad de la justicia 
Que aquellos que administran justicia puedan trabajar con 
integridad, y que la injusticia que 
Prevalece en el mundo que no tenga la última palabra. 

   ADMINISTRACIÓN: TIEMPO,TALENTO,TESORO 
 

 La segunda colecta este fin de semana es la ofrenda 

mensual. 
 

 ¡Muchas gracias por su generoso apoyo la semana 

pasada a la Colecta Peter’s Pence! Nuestras 

contribuciones, combinadas con aquellas de nuestros 

hermanos y hermanas alrededor del mundo, ayudarán 

al papa Francisco a proporcionar un asistencia esencial 

a los más necesitados. ¡Si no les fue posible contribuir 

a la colecta, todavía lo pueden hacer!  Visiten 

www.usccb.org/nationalcollections, y haga clic en el 
enlace“How to Give”. 
 

¡Sus bendiciones recibidas de Dios y               
compartida para el sostén de su                      
parroquia y misiones es muy apreciada! 

14o Domingo del Tiempo Ordinario 

La parroquia All Saints-Todos los Santos 
vuelve a tener su venta de camisetas o            
playeras para uso el dia del picnic. 
 

Por favor vea a un voluntario después de 
cada misa para hacer su pedido o en la ofi-

cina parroquial durante horas laborables. 
 

Cuello redondo: $ 12 cada uno en tamano S-M-L-XL 
                          $ 15 cada uno en tamaño 2XL-3XL-4XL 
Tamaño juvenil: $ 12 cada uno en S-M-L 
Cuello en V:       $ 15 cada uno en S-M-L-XL 
                           $ 18 cada uno en 2XL-3XL-4XL 
  

Para obtener más información, llame a Esther Rivera al 
203-560-1262 o a la oficina al 203-756-4439 
 

No es necesario comprar un camiseta para entrada al 
picnic. 

Viaje a Mohegan Sun Casino  
A beneficio de la parroquia  
All Saints-Todos los Santos 

    Sábado 20 de julio del 2019 
 

Los boletos cuestan $ 40 por persona e incluye un cupón 
de comida de $ 15 y una apuesta gratis de $ 15 
 

El autobús sale a las 12 del mediodía desde el                     
estacionamiento de Hamilton Avenue en Waterbury y 
sale del casino a las 7:30 pm 
 

Boletos disponibles en la oficina parroquial. Por favor 
haga los cheques pagaderos a: All Saints Parish 



STEWARDSHIP: TIME,TALENT,TREASURE 
 

 The second collection this weekend is the monthly 

offertory. 
 Thank you for your generous support in last 

week’s Peter’s Pence Collection! Our contributions, 

combined with those from our brothers and sisters 

around the world, will help Pope Francis provide 

essential relief to people in need. If you missed the 

collection, it is not too late to give! Visit 

www.usccb.org/nationalcollections, and click on the 
“How to Give” link. 
 
 

 
 

Your blessings received from God and 
shared for the support of your parish 

RACHEL'S VINEYARD RETREAT FOR 
 HEALING AFTER ABORTION 

 

If you are suffering from an abortion, experience the                      
healing love of Jesus Christ on a Rachel's Vineyard                        
Retreat.  The weekend healing process includes discussions, 
Living Scriptures with meditations, the Sacrament of                     
Reconciliation, a Memorial Service and Mass of                          
Entrustment. Participation is totally confidential and offers 
a beautiful opportunity to experience God's love,                        
forgiveness and compassion.  The fee for the weekend is 
$175.00 for meals, private room and all retreat materials. 
Scholarships are available for financial assistance. For more 
information contact Marie at 203-631-9030, email her 
at mlaffin@prolifeministry.org, or visit our website 
at www.rachelsvineyard.org. 

SAVE THE DATE…   

ANNUAL PARISH PICNIC   

SUNDAY, AUGUST 25TH  

WOODTICK RECREATION AREA,  WOLCOTT 

FOOD, MUSIC AND FUN FOR ALL! 

FREE TO ALL PARISHIONERS OF ALL SAINTS PARISH 

 

RESERVE LA FECHA...  

PICNIC ANUAL PARROQUIAL 

 DOMINGO 25 DE AGOSTO  

 WOODTICK RECREATION AREA, WOLCOTT 

¡COMIDA, MUSICA Y DIVERSION PARA TODOS! 

ENTRADA GRATIS PARA LOS FELIGRESES DE 

NUESTRA PARROQUIA 

mailto:mlaffin@prolifeministry.org
http://www.rachelsvineyard.org/

